
ALLENSTOWN PUBLIC LIBRARY 

MEETING OF THE TRUSTEES 

August 8, 2017 

 

Call to Order at 10:30AM 

Present: JoAnne Dufort, Alice Phelps, Patricia Adams, Pauline Boutin 

Building and Maintenance 

JoAnne will speak with Shaun regarding cleaning the library’s gardens. 

The trustees voted to hire S & H Landscape Services to do a boundary plan for the 

library.  This will complete phase one for the Hunt Foundation grant. 

Patti will be calling to get three estimates for a new storm door after the summer 

reading program is over August 18. 

Director’s Report 

Kate Beanlands has been approved by the the Board of Selectmen to become our 

third trustee. 

The trustees voted to approve the purchase of two new shelving units for the 

children’s area. 

Joy Randlett has been hired as a library substitute. 

Summer Reading Program 

We have 49 children registered for the program . 

Dan’s Balloons will be presenting a balloon sculpture/storytelling show on 

Thursday, August 17 at 2PM.  

The program reached its half-way mark on July 21.  We had our half-way raffle on 

that day.  There were 581 entries and 14 prizes were awarded to readers.   



The final raffle and end of program party will be on Friday, Augst 18 at 2PM> 

Budget:  $35,077.78 

Check outs:  390 

Check ins:  375 

Renewals:  90 

Patron Visits:  287 

Craft Time Attendance:  86 

 

Next meeting:  Tuesday, September 12, 2017 at 11AM at the library. 

 


